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2024 Mid-Autumn Festival face-to-face meeting for 

inmates 

    During the Mid-Autumn Festival in 2024 , in order to relieve the inmates’ 

homesickness, the prison held a face-to-face Mid-Autumn Festival reunion for 

two consecutive days from September 5th to 6th, so that the inmates can share 

their family relationships and bond with their families face to face. It is hoped 

that through the strength and companionship of family support, the inmates 

would be encouraged to repent, become good, and return to society smoothly. A 

total of 485 inmates and 866 family members participated in this face-to-face 

event. 
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